

University of Minnesota Morris Digital Well

## University of Minnesota Morris Digital Well

---

Student Affairs Committee

Campus Governance

---

3-9-2021

### Student Affairs minutes 03/09/2021

Student Affairs Committee

Follow this and additional works at: [https://digitalcommons.morris.umn.edu/stu\\_affairs](https://digitalcommons.morris.umn.edu/stu_affairs)

---

#### Recommended Citation

Student Affairs Committee, "Student Affairs minutes 03/09/2021" (2021). *Student Affairs Committee*. 137.

[https://digitalcommons.morris.umn.edu/stu\\_affairs/137](https://digitalcommons.morris.umn.edu/stu_affairs/137)

This Minutes is brought to you for free and open access by the Campus Governance at University of Minnesota Morris Digital Well. It has been accepted for inclusion in Student Affairs Committee by an authorized administrator of University of Minnesota Morris Digital Well. For more information, please contact [skulann@morris.umn.edu](mailto:skulann@morris.umn.edu).

University of Minnesota Morris  
Student Affairs Committee Minutes 3/9/2021 -Via Zoom

Members present: Chair- Viktor Berberi, Faculty  
Faculty: Bryan Nell, Carrie Jepma  
P&A: Mitch Primus  
Non-Voting: David Israels-Swenson, Sandy Olson Loy  
Absent - Students: Dylan Young, Kimberly Novotny

In these minutes: Additional feedback on draft procedure and policy on distribution of information

Committee continued to discuss additional feedback on the draft procedure including updating descriptions of locations for postings. The committee will clarify to the Campus Assembly that this document is a procedure update, not policy. Each of the system campuses has their own procedures that align with the overall system policy. All feedback that has been received as well as new feedback from the google form will be addressed and updated if possible. Other feedback from individuals/groups that cannot be immediately updated in the procedure will be asked to attend a SAC meeting for future conversations.

David Israels-Swenson presented the procedure to MCSA on 3/8/21 for a second time. There was no additional feedback. Dave also met with Kari Adams, Marketing, and Matt Hoekstra, Disability Resource Center for suggestions on how to update the symbols shape and color to best accommodate all people.

Procedure will be sent to the Steering Committee to be placed on the agenda at the next Campus Assembly.

A motion was made by Bryan Nell to approve the minutes from 2/9/21 and 2/23/21. All approved.

Meeting was adjusted at 12:35pm

Next meetings

March 23, 2021  
April 6, 2021  
April 20, 2021  
May 5, 2021

Submitted by: Holly Rutter

Date submitted to Digital Well: 3/23/21